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Headteacher: Mrs Vicki Conway 

 
Tuesday 13th December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are having a lovely time in school at the minute.  The Christmas 
performances were fantastic and we really appreciated everyone who came, 
especially those who stayed for the duration.  The children have all worked very 
hard to make the show a festive extravaganza so well done to all involved.   
 
Today was party day and we were lucky enough to welcome a special visitor.  
Father Christmas was very impressed with all of our amazing children and I 
know they enjoyed his visit, and the early gift. 
              
Raffle Tickets 
 
Just a reminder we stop selling Christmas raffle tickets on Wednesday at 9am.  Until then they are available 
from the school office at £1 a strip. 
 
Diary Dates - REMINDERS 
 
14/12/22 1.30pm Glitter & Glue (Parents Welcome) 
14/12/22 2.45pm Christmas Raffle (Parents Welcome) 
16/12/22 Break for the holidays @ 1.15pm – there is no afternoon session for Nursery on Friday. 

4/1/23 Return to school on the first Wednesday of 2023. 

Staff Update 
 
We will be saying goodbye to Mrs Dryland on Friday as she will be starting an exciting new 
job in the new year.   I know you will join me in thanking her for the contribution she has 
made to school and the children she has worked with during her time here.  She will be 
missed but we wish her all the best for the future. 
 

We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs Gray on Friday, but only for a short time, as she 
leaves to have her baby in the new year.  We all wish her a lovely maternity leave.   
 
Mrs Robb will be joined by Mrs Holt as the classteachers for Mars Class.  Mrs Holt will be 
in school in the morning to meet the children.  We are sure she will be very happy here 
at Fishwick. 

 
 

http://www.fishwick.lancsngfl.ac.uk/
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Admissions 
 
The closing date for Primary applications for 2022 is 15th January 2022.  
Please apply for a school or academy place online at:  
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-
primary-school/    
We are listed as Preston Fishwick.  It is vital that you apply by 
this date if you would like a place at Fishwick as we are 
usually oversubscribed. 
 
I hope, those of you celebrating, have a lovely Christmas and 
a very happy new year, when it arrives.  We look forward to 
seeing you all in 2023.  
 
Regards 
 

VConway 
 
Vicki Conway 
Headteacher 
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